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The Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribe is pleased to announce that Congresswoman Deb
Haaland, a member of the Pueblo of Laguna Tribe of New Mexico, is planning to visit the
Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribe on July 26 & 27, 2019. Congresswoman Haaland is one of the
first two Native American Women elected to the U.S. Congress.

During her visit, Ms. Haaland will attend the tribe’s Annual Freedom Walk and the 35" Annual
SCIT Powwow,

The Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribe’s Annual Freedom Walk is a walk in support of the non-
use of drugs & alcohol amongst the community and will start with breakfast at 7:00 a.m. The
actual walk begins at 9:00 a.m. and will start at the tribal gym and proceed to the campground.

Ms. Haaland also plans to be a dignitary as part of Grand Entry for the 35" Annual SCIT
Powwow located at the tribal campground starting at 12:00 p.m. on Saturday, July 27"

Please contact Erik Rodriguez, Interim Public Relations Director, at (989) 775-4076 or at
erodriguez@sagchip.org for further information on the announcement.
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